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EXPLORATION

June 4, 1985

Mr. Roy Johnson
N.M.0.C.D., District 4
Land Office Bldg.

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Re: Shut-in status, Latigo Ranch wells A-1, B-2, C-1, and D-1,
Guadalupe County

Dear Roy:

Please find enclosed C-103's requesting an extension cf shut-in status for
the above referenced wells.

The applications include details of the mechanical integrity of the wells,
per your request. If any further details are necessary, please let me know.

Sincerely Yours,

VJ\

Jacek J.\ Gaw¥on
Vice-President
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839 Paseo de Peralta, Suite J - Santa Fe, N.M. 87501 - 505/984-2646



